
Jericho's Board of Education recently adopted a Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
policy, which states that the district will establish a DEI committee. 
 
The purpose of the DEI Committee, as stated in the policy, is to assist the District 
in creating and implementing plans that advance the District's commitment to 
maintaining a diverse, equitable, and inclusive environment where all individuals 
feel valued and respected.  
 
We are asking for those interested in being considered for this committee to fill out 
an application. 
 
Before submitting the application, please read the board policy 
here: https://bit.ly/3UfPXHB 
 
This committee will meet on a regular basis and requires a long-term time 
commitment.  
 
To access the application, please click 
here: https://forms.gle/1y5dYhY9Vb8eyuha9 
 
This application is due on September 23 at 4 PM. 
 
Please email Denise Nash at dnash@jerichoschools.org with any questions.  
 
 


